A‘}"B Sheela Amin <sheela.amin@como.gov>

Re: Time Sensitive - Terms Expiring for North 763 CID Board of Directors

1 message

Robert Hollis <robert@vanmatre.com> Thu, Dec 8, 2016 at 4:13 PM
To: Sheela Amin <sheela.amin@como.gov>
Cc: Lexi Klaus <lexi@vanmatre.com>

Thanks for notifying me and, yes I do represent this CID. Please consider this as a recommendation from and request by
the CID that the Mayor reappoint Roger Moser and Robert Walters as directors. Let me know if you need anything more in
this regard.

Thanks.

Robert

On Wed, Dec 7, 2016 at 4:27 PM, Sheela Amin <sheela.amin@como.gov> wrote:
Hi Robert,

My files indicate you represent the North 763 CID, and | show two current North 763 CID Board Member terms expire
this month. See below:

Roger Moser — term expiring December 2016
Robert Walters — term expiring December 2016
Michael Imhoff — term expiring December 2018
Gary Meyerpeter — term expiring December 2018

Craig Valone — term expiring December 2018
Does the CID Board plan to provide recommendations to the Mayor?

Note, in order for this issue to make the December 19 City Council Meeting, | will need the Board’s recommendation
by the end of the week.

| appreciate your attention to this matter.

Sheela Amin
City Clerk

City Hall

701 E. Broadway
2nd Floor

Columbia, MO 65201

573.874.7207
sheela.amin@como.gov - Note, e-mail address changed.
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Robert N. Hollis

Van Matre, Harrison, Hollis, Taylor, and Elliott, P.C.
1103 East Broadway

Columbia, Missouri 65201

Phone: (573) 874-7777

Facsimile: (573) 875-0017

www.vanmatre.com
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